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Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a extra experience and finishing by spending more cash. nevertheless when? reach you acknowledge that you require to get
those all needs subsequently having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to comprehend
even more as regards the globe, experience, some places, once history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your very own time to act out reviewing habit. accompanied by guides you could enjoy now is Plastic Surgery Surgery Mcq below.
on different types of skin cancers, Local anaesthetics, suture materials, facial
anatomy and the physiology of wound healing. The target audience for this book
should be Maxillofacial, Plastic, Oculoplastic, Ear- Nose and Throat surgeons and
any clinician who has an interest in facial surgery. The book will be of
particular interest to candidates sitting any exit examinations. About the Author
Akeel Mosea JB( OMFS), FFDRCSI(OSOM), MFDRCSI, BDS Specialty Doctor in Oral and
Maxillofacial Surgery. The Princess Alexandra Hospital. Hamstel Road. Harlow.
United Kingdom.
Breast Cancer Management for Surgeons Lynda Wyld 2017-11-29 This textbook provides
a comprehensive overview of the state of the art knowledge of breast cancer
management for the modern breast surgeon. It covers all aspects of
multidisciplinary care including primary breast and axillary surgery,
reconstruction and oncoplastic techniques, external beam radiotherapy and newer
techniques such as tomotherapy, intraoperative radiotherapy and brachytherapy. In
addition, systemic therapies including chemotherapy, the latest biological
targeted therapies and endocrine therapies are covered. Readers can find out about
other important aspects of breast cancer such as genetics, screening, imaging and
long-term health among others. Chapters take the reader through the basics up to
the highest levels of knowledge in an easy to understand format with management
algorithms to aid clinical care, generous referencing of the best literature and
figures and photographs to illustrate each section. Published with the official
approval of the European Society of Surgical Oncology (ESSO) and the European
Society of Breast Cancer Specialists (EUSOMA), the book is written by a panel of
recognised leaders in the field and is an indispensable guide for the practicing
breast specialist and senior specialists in training, wishing to update their
knowledge with the latest trends or polish off their training before
accreditation.
Bailey's Head and Neck Surgery Jonas Johnson 2013-07-09 Completely revised, this
fifth edition of Bailey’s Head and Neck Surgery – Otolaryngology offers the most
current and useful evidence-based information available for the practicing
otolaryngologist and otolaryngology resident. Written to increase the reader’s
understanding, retention, and ability to successfully apply the information
learned, this easy-to-read text contains concise, practical content on all areas
of head and neck surgery in Otolaryngology. With 207 concise chapters, over 3,000
four-color illustrations, helpful summary tables, and supplemental video segments
everything about this two-volume reference is designed to enhance the learning
experience. There’s even a Study Guide included to help the reader benchmark
progress. This is the tablet version which does not include access to the
supplemental content mentioned in the text.
MRCOG Part 2: 200-plus EMQs, MCQs and SBAs Alec S. McEwan 2015-12-17 This new ebook presents a selection of over 200 self-assessment questions in EMQ, MCQ and
SBA format from the trainee journal Obstetrics, Gynaecology and Reproductive
Medicine, mapped by module to the MRCOG Part 2 exam. These questions are designed
to test and apply the knowledge essential for candidates to pass MRCOG Part 2.
They are also ideal for life-long learning, CPD and, indeed, preparation for all
post-graduate exams in obstetrics (not just MRCOG), including especially the new
EBCOG exam in Europe and local college exams in India, the Middle East and Africa.
Revision MCQs and EMIs for the MRCPsych Basant K Puri 2011-03-25 This new revision
guide with over 1500 questions, reasoned answers and links to explanatory text
gives a comprehensive range of multiple choice questions (MCQs) and extended
matching items (EMIs). Complete with sample papers, this book provides everything
you need for the written parts of the MRCPsych and comparable hi
1000+ Problem Solving (Puzzle) MCQs for IBPS/SBI Bank PO/Clerk Prelim & Main Exams
Disha Experts 2020-06-20
Mcqs In Anesthesia Raiger 2007
Plastic Surgery Quiz D. Oudit 2015-06-14 Plastic Surgery Quiz, is a collection of
500 multiple choice (MCQs) and extended matching (EMQs) questions. It is the first
in a series of revision books for the major surgical specialities. The questions
are arranged into 10 quizzes, each covering the wide breadth of the speciality.
Each quiz comprises of 40 MCQs and 10 EMQs. The answers are presented at the end
of each quiz with brief explanations and extra study material. This book is
suitable for plastic surgery trainees and plastic surgery residents revising or
preparing for their final exits exams or the National Board Exams. It would also
be suitable as a revision aid covering a wide range of topics within Plastic
Surgery.
Best of Five MCQS for the European Specialty Examination in Gastroenterology and
Hepatology Thomas Marjot 2021-02-05 The new edition of The Best of Five MCQS for
the European Specialty Examination in Gastroenterology and Hepatology is a
question book designed to assist in preparations for the ESEGH. The book has been
fully updated to reflect the structure and content of the new examination
introduced in 2018 and the most recent guidelines.
1,000 Practice MTF MCQs for the Primary and Final FRCA Hozefa Ebrahim 2019-01-10 A
single, comprehensive text covering all the MCQs required to prepare for both the
Primary and Final FRCA exams.
Best of Five MCQs for the Gastroenterology SCE Charlotte Rutter 2013-02-28 Best of
Five MCQs for the Gastroenterology SCE is the first revision guide designed
specifically for this new high-stakes exam. It contains 210 best of five questions
with explanatory answers, each accurately reflecting the layout of questions in
the exam. The book is divided into seven subject areas, covering all the main
themes of the exam, and providing a thorough assessment of the candidate's
gastroenterological knowledge. Where relevant, questions are illustrated with full
colour photographs including endoscopic, radiological and histology images.
Uniquely, the explanatory answers include references to guidelines and other
sources to enable candidates' further reading and study.
Single Best Answer MCQs in Anaesthesia Cyprian Mendonca, 2010-09-01 The single
best answer format of questions is invaluable in assessing a trainee’s clinical
skills and problem-solving abilities. It allows the trainee to demonstrate
application of their knowledge to clinical practice. This book comprises six sets
of practice papers. Each set contains 30 single best answer questions which cover
topics including clinical anaesthesia, pain and intensive care. The questions are
based on the recent changes introduced to the written part of the final FRCA
examination. The best possible answer to a given clinical scenario is
substantiated by a detailed explanation drawn from recent review articles and
textbooks in clinical anaesthesia. These questions will enable candidates to
assess their clinical knowledge and skills in problem-solving, data interpretation
and decision making. This book is essential study material for candidates sitting
postgraduate examinations in anaesthesia and intensive care medicine. It is not
only an essential guide for trainees but also an invaluable educational resource
for all anaesthetists.
MCQs and EMQs in Surgery Pradip Datta 2015-02-02 With over 1000 essential
questions, MCQs and EMQs in Surgery is the ideal self-assessment companion guide
to Bailey & Love's Short Practice in Surgery, 26th edition. The book assists
trainee surgeons as they prepare for examinations and enables them to test their
knowledge of the principles and practice of surgery as outlined in Bailey & Lo
MCQs and EMQs in Surgery: A Bailey & Love Companion Guide Christopher Bulstrode
2010-07-30 With over 1000 questions, MCQs and EMQs in Surgery is the ideal selfassessment companion guide to Bailey & Love's Short Practice in Surgery. The book
assists readers in their preparation for examinations and to test their knowledge
of the principles and practice of surgery as outlined within Bailey & Love. Subdivided into 13 subject-specific sections, both MCQs and EMQs provide a
comprehensive coverage of the surgical curriculum as well as the core learning
points as set out in Bailey & Love: Each section emphasises the importance of
self-assessment within effective clinical examination and soundly based surgical
principles, while while taking into account the latest developments in surgical
practice. MCQs and EMQs in Surgery is an excellent companion to Bailey & Love and

Best of Five MCQs for the MRCP Part 1 Volume 1 Iqbal Khan 2017-10-05 Best of Five
MCQs for the MRCP Part 1 volumes 1-3 offers a comprehensive and trustworthy
solution to anybody wishing to sit, pass, and excel at the Membership of the Royal
College of Physicians Part 1 examination. Presented as a unique three-volume set,
each volume features 375 high-quality practice questions on each of the medical
systems and specialties in alphabetical order. Volume 1 features 375 Best of Five
questions on clinical sciences, clinical haematology and oncology, cardiology, and
clinical pharmacology, therapeutics and toxicology. All 375 questions contain
questions written and reviewed by successful candidates and previous examiners,
and are accompanied by detailed explanations and further reading, ensuring
complete and successful revision for this challenging exam. Matched to the latest
Royal College curricula in coverage and format, this dedicated resource provides
readers with an accurate, authoritative and evidence-based companion to the MRCP
Part 1.
MCQs for ENT Stuart Winter 2019-08-29 MCQs for ENT: Specialist Revision Guide for
the FRCS is a key resource for candidates preparing to sit the FRCS (ORL-HNS). It
contains over 300 single best answer questions and over 70 extended matching
questions to help candidates prepare for all aspects of ENT they may face in this
challenging exam. Written by expert consultants who have succeeded in the exam,
this resource provides comprehensive coverage of theory and practice, including
new questions on challenging topics such as electroneurography and voice clinic
procedures, and questions on rare topics such as oropharyngeal cancers. All
answers have full explanations, providing candidates with high-quality selfassessment in order to maximize exam success. Providing a thorough assessment of
the reader's ENT knowledge, this is an essential revision book for any candidate
facing the FRCS ORL-HNS exam.
MCQs and EMQs in Surgery: A Bailey & Love Companion Guide Christopher Bulstrode
2010-07-30 With over 1000 questions, MCQs and EMQs in Surgery is the ideal selfassessment companion guide to Bailey & Love's Short Practice in Surgery. The book
assists readers in their preparation for examinations and to test their knowledge
of the principles and practice of surgery as outlined within Bailey & Love.Subdivided into 13 subject-s
Preparing to Pass the FRCA Caroline Whymark 2016 Preparing to Pass the FRCA:
Strategies for Exam Success equips you with the skills of effective revision and
time management to maximise your success. The book takes each element of the FRCA
exam and provides tips and techniques on how to approach the different types of
questions, and includes worked examples with answers, so that you can undertake
your revision accordingly. It will help you to target your revision so you can
cover the breadth of topics in the FRCA syllabus and ensure that you structure
your revision in an efficient way, as well as helping you to approach the exam and
convey your knowledge through writing or speech correctly. Taking many common
problems candidates face when preparing for this exam, the book covers motivation,
effective studying, managing nerves, and scheduling time to study amongst other
commitments.
FRCS(Tr & Orth): MCQs and Clinical Cases Vikas Khanduja 2014-02-10 A comprehensive
set of practice questions for trainees preparing for the FRCS Trauma &
Orthopaedics exam.
Textbook of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery Deepak K. Kalaskar 2016-08-02
Written by experts from London’s renowned Royal Free Hospital, Textbook of Plastic
and Reconstructive Surgery offers a comprehensive overview of the vast topic of
reconstructive plastic surgery and its various subspecialties for introductory
plastic surgery and surgical science courses. The book comprises five sections
covering the fundamental principles of plastic surgery, cancer, burns and trauma,
paediatric plastic surgery and aesthetic surgery, and covers the breadth of
knowledge that students need to further their career in this exciting field.
Additional coverage of areas in which reconstructive surgery techniques are called
upon includes abdominal wall reconstruction, ear reconstruction and genital
reconstruction. A chapter on aesthetic surgery includes facial aesthetic surgery
and blepharoplasty, aesthetic breast surgery, body contouring and the evolution of
hair transplantation.The broad scope of this volume and attention to often
neglected specialisms such as military plastic surgery make this a unique
contribution to the field. Heavily illustrated throughout, Textbook of Plastic and
Reconstructive Surgery is essential reading for anyone interested in furthering
their knowledge of this exciting field. This book was produced as part of JISC's
Institution as e-Textbook Publisher project. Find out more at
https://www.jisc.ac.uk/rd/projects/institution-as-e-textbook-publisher
Oculoplasty for Ophthalmologists Essam A. El Toukhy 2021-05-05 This book is a
concise, easy-to-use multi-choice question and answer resource in oculoplasty for
ophthalmologists undertaking exams in this sub-specialty. Each chapter contains a
short didactic summary of the topic followed by MCQs and answers. References to
the full-text book Oculoplastic Surgery: A Practical Guide to Common Disorders are
also included in the answer section of each chapter. This unique format allows
readers to dip into MCQs to practice for exams while also providing clear
references of where to find chapters from a larger text. This book includes MCQs
that examine the interaction between oculoplasty, ophthalmic sub-specialties
(pediatrics, cataract, refractive, neuro, glaucoma) and other clinical areas
including ENT, maxillofacial, dermatology, general plastic surgery and psychiatry.
Consultants, surgeons and trainees from all ophthalmic specialties and subspecialties will find this book to be an indispensable resource for exam revision
in oculoplasty.
MCQs and Short Answer Questions for Surgery Joe Tjandra 1999-03-12 This text has
been designed as a supplement to the Textbook of Surgery to assist readers in
their preparation for examinations and to test their knowledge of the principles
and practice of surgery. There are two types of Multiple Choice Questions: Type A
and Type X. Type A have a single best response from five alternatives and are
designed to test judgmental ability. Type X questions contain a stem with
suggested answers that are either true or false and are designed to test factual
knowledge and its application. The text is set out in three sections, the first
containing Type A questions, the second containing Type X questions and the third
containing short answer questions that emphasize clinical management problems. In
each section, the questions are presented in the sequence used in Textbook of
Surgery. The number of questions for each general topic relate to the relative
importance ascribed to each topic in order to provide balance. The answers are
accompanied by a reference to the chapter(s) in the Textbook of Surgery where the
information required to answer the specific question is presented.
Self-assessment & Review Plastic Surgery 2013
Multiple Choice Questions in Plastic Surgery Kayvan Shokrollahi 2009 This book
provides over 400 questions, answers and explanations covering the breadth of
plastic and reconstructive surgery including burns. The expansive array of
questions with detailed explanations and references will provide a solid
foundation for those preparing for final specialty examinations such as the
American Boards, the FRCS (Plast), EBOPRAS, MCh and others. The questions are
drawn from international experts and are up-to-date with the latest concepts and
techniques, including face transplantation, new trends in reconstructive and
aesthetic surgery, and recent scientific advances. It will therefore appeal to
those interested in plastic surgery education globally. In particular, it will
help plastic surgeons to keep up-to-date in the specialty, and demonstrate this
through continuing medical education (CME) and for processes of revalidation.
MCQS in Plastic Facial Skin Reconstruction Akeel Mosea 2015-08-30 This
comprehensive multiple-choice questions style book covers all aspects of facial
skin reconstruction. It uses real clinical scenarios with extensive answers based
on text books and current literature. The reader will gain a broad understanding
of different types of flaps and grafts used to reconstruct the lips, cheeks, nose,
eyelids, ears, forehead, temple and scalp. It also provides questions and answers
plastic-surgery-surgery-mcq
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provides a valuable revision tool for those studying for MRCS.
Best of Five MCQs for the Acute Medicine SCE Nigel Lane 2016-01-28 Best of Five
MCQs for the Acute Medicine SCE is a new revision resource designed specifically
for this high-stakes exam. It contains over 350 Best of Five questions with
explanatory answers, each accurately reflecting the layout of questions in the
exam.
Head and Neck Surgery and Oncology Jatin P. Shah 2012-01-01 Rev. ed. of: Head and
neck surgery and oncology. 3rd ed. 2003.
Surgery PreTest Self-Assessment and Review, Fourteenth Edition Lillian Kao
2019-11-29 A perfect and portable way to succeed on your surgery rotation and the
shelf exam Surgery: PreTest Self-Assessment & Review is a targeted way to prepare
for the surgery clerkship. You’ll find hundreds of questions that cover the
content you’ll encounter on the actual shelf exam. The range of question topics
covers the clerkship's core competencies and each question includes high yield
explanations of both correct and incorrect answers. All questions have been
reviewed by students who successfully completed their clerkship to ensure that
topics and questions align with directly with today’s surgery clerkships. •
Hundreds of questions just like you’ll see on the shelf exam • High yield
explanations for right and wrong answers • Targets what you really need to know
for clerkship success • Updated to include all relevant advances in the surgery
field • Student tested and reviewed
MCQs in Implant Dentistry Akeel Mosea 2020-07-08 The MCQs in Implant Dentistry is
a comprehensive review book that covers all aspects of implant dentistry. It uses
questions based on real clinical scenarios with extensive answers based on
textbooks and modern literature. The reader will gain a broad understanding of the
scientific bases of dental implants, designs and engineering principles, macro and
micro features of dental implants, treatment planning, identification of high risk
occlusal forces, managing cantilevers, applied anatomy, biological aspects of
dental implants and bone healing, prosthetic components, impression techniques and
materials, bone augmentation techniques, different types of bone grafts,
autogenous bone graft techniques, calcium metabolism, suture materials, local
anaesthetic drugs, nerve injury, medication related osteonecrosis of the jaw,
peri-implantitis and implant protected occlusion. The target audience should be
dentists with or without prior experience in dental implants, oral and
maxillofacial surgeons and even dental nurses. The book will be of particular
interest to candidates sitting exams. About the author: Akeel Mosea Jordanian
Board(OMFS), FFDRCSI(OSOM), Dip. Imp. Dent RCS(Eng), MFDRCSI, BDS. Specialist in
Oral Surgery. Specialty doctor in Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery. The Princess
Alexandra Hospital, Hamstel Road. United kingdom. Part time oral surgeon and
implantologist at Keats House Dental Surgery. The Fairway, Harlow. United Kingdom.
Cases for Surgical Finals Philip Stather 2011 A complete guide to passing surgical
finals
Review of Obesity and Bariatric Surgery Subhash Kini 2017-08-02
Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery Board Review: Pearls of Wisdom, Second Edition
Samuel Lin 2011-07-19 Maximize Your Plastic Surgery Board Exam Score! This
powerful, results-oriented study guide delivers everything you need to improve
knowledge, confidence, and recall. Featuring a rigorous quick-hit Q&A format
consisting of short clinical questions with concise answers, this is truly your
most effective weapon when preparing for plastic surgery in-service and board
exams. The unique question and single-answer format of Plastic and Reconstructive
Surgery Board Review, 2e eliminates the guesswork associated with traditional
multiple-choice Q&A reviews and reinforces only the answers you need to know on
exam day. Enhanced by 18 new chapters and covering all core competences found on
the board exam, the book emphasizes distilling key facts and clinical pearls
essential to exam success. This high-yield review is the perfect complement to
larger texts and delivers an intense, streamlined review in the days and weeks
before the exam. 6000+ rapid-fire questions cover all the core competencies on the
plastic surgery board exam 18 NEW CHAPTERS, including ones on liposuction,
otoplasty, facial augmentation, head and neck reconstruction, and melanoma Over
100 illustrations and images, including important surgical techniques Thoroughly
updated by a nationwide team of expert contributors
Surgical Recall Lorne H. Blackbourne 2011-11-11 Now in its Sixth Edition, Surgical
Recall allows for rapid-fire review of surgical clerkship material for third- or
fourth-year medical students preparing for the USMLE and shelf exams. Written in a
concise question-and-answer format—double-column, question on the left, answer on
the right—Surgical Recall addresses both general surgery and surgical
subspecialties. Students on rotation or being PIMPed can quickly refer to Surgical
Recall for accurate and on-the-spot answers. The book includes survival tactics
and tips for success on the boards and wards as well as key information for those
new to the surgical suite.
Emergency Medicine MCQs Waruna De Alwis 2012-10-09 An invaluable self-assessment
tool for emergency medicine trainees in Australasia. Emergency Medicine MCQs is an
essential resource for Australasia’s emergency medicine trainees. A practical
self-assessment tool, the book assists trainees as they expand and refine their
knowledge of emergency medicine, and will ultimately help them pass the
Australasian Emergency Medicine Fellowship examination (FACEM). The multiplechoice questions in Emergency Medicine MCQs cover both the core and non-core areas
in the Australasian Emergency Medicine Fellowship. Using this text, trainees can
revise alone or with their peers to identify the areas in which they need further
development. The curriculum is divided into three main areas where trainees
require expert level of knowledge, high level of knowledge and general level of
knowledge. It covers important clinical problems encountered in everyday emergency
medicine practice – from cardiovascular emergencies through to obstetric and
gynaecology emergencies, disaster management and toxicology. As well as being
ideal for emergency medicine trainees qualifying through AECM, the book is a
useful resource for GPs taking the GEM qualification through ACEM and JMOs ‘on
call’. Plus, this emergency medicine text is accompanied by an app – a separate
product containing 180 randomised multiple-choice questions on all the topics
within the book.
Oxford Textbook of Anaesthesia Jonathan G. Hardman 2017-06-27 This definitive
resource from the eminent Oxford Textbooks series, the Oxford Textbook of
Anaesthesia addresses the fundamental principles, underpinning sciences and the
full spectrum of clinical practice. It brings together the most pertinent research
from on-going scientific endeavours with practical guidance and a passion to
provide the very best clinical care to patients. This comprehensive work covers
all aspects of anaesthesia; volume one addresses the fundamental principles and
the basic sciences whose understanding is required for a logical, effective and
evidence-based approach to practice. Volume two focuses on the clinical aspects of
anaesthesia, including those aspects of intensive care and pain medicine that are
required by all general anaesthetists as well as sections dedicated to procedures,
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surgical specialities, paediatrics, the conduct of anaesthesia outside the
theatre, and concurrent disease. In 91 finely crafted and highly illustrated
chapters, experts in anaesthesia review the supporting evidence and key techniques
for the clinical management of specific conditions and patient groups.
International contributors share their research and extensive experience to
provide a wealth of practical advice for use in clinical situations in a global
context. The Oxford Textbook of Anaesthesia will publish both in print and online
on Oxford Medicine Online where it can be accessed via smartphone or similar
devices and will be updated annually to reflect major changes in clinical
practice. The print edition of the Oxford Textbook of Anaesthesia comes with a
year's access to the online version. This essential reference tool supports all
anaesthetists seeking an up-to-date and trustworthy account of all aspects of
anaesthesia. It will be an indispensable guide to anaesthetists of all grades and
subspecialty interest.
Best of Five MCQs for the Endocrinology and Diabetes SCE Atul Kalhan 2015-02-26
Prepare with confidence for the Endocrinology and Diabetes Speciality Certificate
Examination with this dedicated revision guide containing over 300 best of five
questions covering the main themes of the curriculum. The questions mirror the
format that the candidates can expect to find in the exam and cover all of the key
topics, including pituitary and hypothalamus gland, thyroid gland, bone disease,
adrenal glands, diabetes, and lipid metabolism. Explanatory answers include
references to guidelines and other sources to enable further reading and study.
Providing a thorough assessment of the reader's endocrinological knowledge, this
is the only revision book candidates will need to pass the Endocrinology and
Diabetes Speciality Certification Examination first time.
Atlas of Paediatric Surgery with Mcqs in Paediatric Surgery Dr. Muhammad Khalid
Syed 2018-12-19 This book is the unique book with combination of colour atlas of
Paediatric surgery and MCQs in Paediatric surgery. In Colour Atlas patient’s
photos, X-rays, CT scan and MRI can be seen. Among patient’s photos there are preoperative and per-operative photos, as well as photos of complications. My other
book “MCQs in Paediatric surgery” also has been merged in this book. This MCQs
book is unique in sense, that it provides lot of specific paediatric surgical
knowledge directly in MCQs with short and to the point explanations. Atlas gives
classical features of disease in images that helps in spot diagnosis of disease.
Little explanation about the image is given at side. Nearly all the paediatric
surgical cases are gathered at one place. In most of the clinical examination
discussion starts from apparent finding, in this regards, this atlas greatly helps
in spot diagnosis of the cases. MCQs help in passing theoretical examination. This
book is beneficial for all paediatric Surgery examination, general surgical
examination to cover portion of pediatric surgery and pediatric medicine
examination to cover differential diagnosis of surgical conditions. This Atlas
also gives an idea to general practitioner about clinical spot diagnosis of
paediatric surgical cases and medical students about awareness of paediatric
surgical conditions
SAQs, MCQs, EMQs and OSCEs for MRCOG Part 2, Second edition Justin Konje
2009-03-27 This book established itself in its first edition as the definitive
'one-stop-shop' revision aid; the only one available to encompass all elements of
the MRCOG Part 2 examination in a single volume. Now incorporating practice EMQs
as well as the standard question types, this second edition will ensure that it
retains its place on the 'must-have' list for every candidate preparing for this
exam. Concentrating on testing the candidate's theoretical and practical knowledge
as recommended in the current MRCOG syllabus, the book tests the trainee with
questions in obstetrics and gynaecology and those aspects of medicine, surgery and
paediatrics relevant to the practice of both. The book is divided into four key
parts, one for each style of question, each of which opens with an introductory
section on how to approach the exam and, crucially, how to fail it. # Part 1
provides a series of short answer practice papers. Common mistakes are highlighted
as well as a list of key points required to get full marks. A sample answer is
given for each question # Part 2 contains a mock paper for the MCQ part of the
exam, containing 225 questions with answers and helpful annotations # Part 3
introduces the EMQ, giving the reader 40 questions in the style of the
examination, together with answers and explanatory notes # Part 4 is devoted to
the OSCE, with descriptions of 20 sample stations assessing different aspects of
clinical practice, advice on how to tackle these, and suggested marking schemes.
Throughout, questions have been designed to test factual knowledge and
understanding, problem-solving ability, and clinical and communication skills.
MCQs in Plastic Surgery Kayvan Shokrollahi, 2009-09-01 Multiple Choice Questions
in Plastic Surgery provides over 400 questions, answers and explanations covering
the breadth of plastic and reconstructive surgery including burns. The expansive
array of questions with detailed explanations and references will provide a solid
foundation for those preparing for final specialty examinations such as the
American Boards, the FRCS (Plast), EBOPRAS, MCh and others. The questions are
drawn from international experts and are up-to-date with the latest concepts and
techniques, including face transplantation, new trends in reconstructive and
aesthetic surgery, and recent scientific advances. It will therefore appeal to
those interested in plastic surgery education globally. In particular, it will
help plastic surgeons to keep up-to-date in the specialty, and demonstrate this
through continuing medical education (CME) and for processes of revalidation.
SBA MCQs for the MRCS Sri G. Thrumurthy 2012-11-29 Specifically designed to help
candidates revise for the MRCS exam, this book features 350 Single Best Answer
multiple choice questions, covering the whole syllabus. Containing everything
candidates need to pass the MRCS Part A SBA section of the exam, it focuses
intensively on the application of basic sciences (applied surgical anatomy,
physiology, and pathology) to the management of surgical patients. The high level
of detail included within the questions and their explanations allows effective
self-assessment of knowledge and quick identification of key areas requiring
further attention. Varying approaches to Single Best Answer multiple choice
questions are used, giving effective exam practice and guidance through revision
and exam technique. This includes clinical case questions, 'positively-worded'
questions, requiring selection of the most appropriate of relatively correct
answers; 'two-step' or 'double-jump' questions, requiring several cognitive steps
to arrive at the correct answer; as well as 'factual recall' questions, prompting
basic recall of facts.
FRCOphth Part 2 MCQs Julian Tagal 2014-04-15 Multiple Choice Question (MCQ) book
comprising 5 MCQ practice papers with a total of 450 questions for the FRCOphth
Part 2 examination. The style and proportion of questions allocated by
Subspeciality, Investigations, Therapeutics, Guidelines and Miscellaneous topics
closely reflects that of current (2013) Part 2 MCQ papers. Each practice paper
comprises 90 questions and is followed by a comprehensive Answers and Discussion
paper, complete with source references.
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